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To whom it may concern: 

 

Property taxes in Oregon are too high!  I am a senior citizen on a fixed income hoping 

to live in my house that I have owned since 1991.  I am worried that I will be taxed 

out of my home and forced to be a burden on my Children. I am truly shocked to 

learn the per capita tax burden on Oregonians is nearly $27,000 per capita.  This far 

exceeds the national average of $20,000 or 35%!!!. Oregon does NOT need any 

additional revenue; Oregon needs to prioritize spending!!! 

 

I am opposed to this measure and am greatly disappointed on the rushed process to 

enact this. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chuck Gray 

503 709 3209 

 

 


